
No.2018/M(N)/951/36 (E. No. 3320456) 

The Principal Chicf Mechanical Engincers 
All Zonal Railways 

HTTHHR Government of India 
tiA Ministry of Railways 

taals Railway Board 

Sub: Technical Quality Audit of ultrasonic testing procedures of Rolling Stock 
Ref: (i) RDSO's Letter no. MCONDT (TEST)6/2022 dated 07.09.2022 

New Delhi, dated 28.12.2022 

(ii) Railway Board's letter no. 2018/M(N)/951/36 dated 05.07.202 1 

Please find enclosed a copy of letter along with Audit reports received from Executive 

Director (M&C)/RDSO regarding an analysis of the reports on technical quality audits of UST 

procedures form some of Zonal Railways conducted vide as per leter under reference (i). ÁS 
per observations of RDSO, some of the shortcomings have been summarised. 

DA: as above 

It is requested to arrange to take action w.r.t. the discrepancies found during audit of 
UST procedures of Rolling Stock. 

Copy to : ED/M&C/RDSO 

(Vivek Mohan) 
Director, Mechanical Engineering (Freight) 

Railway Board 
Telephone no. 011-23047448 

Email dmef@rb.railnet.gov.in 

Room No. 329, Rail Bhavan, Raisina Road, New DelhË - 110001 
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